
Botany Matters  
 
July is the Peak of Wildflower Season   
No matter what your outdoor passion, almost everyone can find pleasure in wildflowers. For most peop le, having some 
basic knowledge makes viewing wildflowers more fun. The following photos will help everyone be able to identify some of 
the more common wildflowers that are found on the National Forest – particularly in the areas behind Silverheels 
subdivision.    
 
Flowers of the Open Meadows:  
These are all plants that can withstand drought, full sun, harsh conditions and competition from gra sses. You are sure to 
find these in the lower -elevation, open areas in and around the Silverheels subdivision. 
 

 
Rubber rabbitweed   

Sidebells penstemon  
 

 
White locoweed  
 

 
Indian paintbrush  
 
 
 



 
Cinquefoil  
 

 
Harebells  
 

 
Pussytoes  
 

 
Yarrow  
 

 
Scarlet gilia  

 
 



Forest Wildflowers:  
Wildflowers that are often found within the forests of the Pike National Forest  are those that require a 
richer habitat.  These plants need a little more shade, moisture and soil nutrition than their open -meadow 
cousins.  Look for these wildflowers growing in the understory of conifers and aspen or on the edges  of 
forested habitats. 
  

 
Columbine  
 

 
Geranium  

 
Mariposa lily  
 

 
Lupine  
 



 
Strawberry  
 

 
Fireweed  

 
Alpine Beauties:  
If you are willing to hike to some of the higher and more remote alpine areas of the Pike National F orest, 
you’re sure to be rewarded by some unique and beautiful alpine wildflowers. Flowers growing in this 
environment may be small, close-to-the-ground, hairy or succulent.  These adaptations allow them to 
withstand the harsh conditions under which they surviv e.  Here are some of the more common alpine 
plants found in our area.   
 

Old Man of the Mountain  
 

 
Moss campion  
 
 
 
 
 



 

Primrose  

 
Mountain dryad  
 

 
King’s crown  
 

 
Alpine forget -me -not  
 

 
Marsh marigold  

 
Happy viewing! For questions or comments about wildflowers that you see, please contact the South Park 
Ranger District at 719-836-2031.  Thank you! 
 


